
Welcome Pastor Jack Brown
Opening Hymn What a Friend We Have in Jesus #499
United Prayer Greg Wendt
Stewardship Call David Gonzales
Children’s Story Kellsie Kriegelstein
10 Commandments Primary Class

Baptisms Djakire Hermoso, Rosalinda Scarsce 
& Griffin Leek

Praise
Pastor Welcome Jeff and Ruth Bradburn
Spoken Word Pastor Rodney Payne II

September 9, 2023

Today is a new day!  One of the greatest aspects of knowing God is that 
living with the promise of unlimited new beginnings.  God’s faithfulness 
is certain and ongoing.  God’s renewing forgiveness is certain and 
ongoing.  God’s ability to set us on new paths and new opportunities 
are certain and ongoing.  This Sabbath we acknowledge God’s 
goodness in the frame of new beginnings.  God spoke these words in 
ancient times, and they still speak today, “I am creating something new. 
There it is! Do you see it? I have put roads in deserts, streams in thirsty 
lands.” Isaiah 43:19, CEV

Welcome

Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

www.vimeo.com/beavertonsda

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
1:00 pm Picnic at Summerlake Park
7:33 pm Sabbath Ends

S SEP   10

M SEP   11

T SEP   12
9:00 am Community Services

W SEP   13

Th SEP   14
7:00 pm Adult Bible Study

F SEP   15
7:22 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa SEP   16
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
7:20 pm Sabbath Ends

Looking for an easy way to download the church 
app and stay in the know? Just scan this qr code  
with your smart phone and follow the instructions 
for iPhone or Android.



1.	 Sanctuary Flowers The beautiful flowers today are sponsored by friends 
of Rose and Jake in celebration of their baptism! 

2.	 Potluck in the Park The September Fellowship meal will be held at 
Summerlake Park in Tigard at the picnic shelter on September 9.  Table 
service will be provided - bring a potluck dish to share.  We will say the 
blessing & begin eating at 1:00. There is a path around Summerlake for a 
stroll after lunch, and playground equipment for kids (or kids at heart).  A 
map is available in the lobby.

3.	 Lost and Found The Kitchen and Fellowship Hall have recently been 
cleaned out and many misplaced items have been found. Please check the 
table in the Fellowship Hall for any items you may have left at the church. 
Items left unclaimed after a couple weeks will be up for grabs or donated.

4.	 Free Pianos The Messengers have a couple small upright pianos in need 
of a new home. If you are interested or know of someone looking for a 
piano, call or text Penny 503-349-7423.

5.	 Red Cross Blood Drive There will be a Red Cross Blood Drive, Sept. 21, 
Thursday, 2:00-6:30 in our Church Fellowship Hall. Sign up at 800-733-
2767 or RedCrossBlood.org  Church code is BeavertonSDA

6.	 Women’s Ministries Bible Study Women’s Ministry will be hosting a 7 
week Bible study Thursday evenings this fall starting Sept. 21.They will be 
meeting in the Tualatin Room from 6:30-8 pm and going through the book 
“Elijah - Faith & Fire” by Priscilla Shirer. You can purchase the study guide 
from Amazon or contact Chris Altorfer if you’d like to pick  a book up from 
her at church. They will discuss Chapter 1 at our meeting on Sept. 21, so 
try and complete that chapter prior to study.

7.	 Family Togetherness Week of Prayer  Bring your Family together in 
Worship & Prayer. Adventist Family Ministries is inviting family’s and 
individuals to join in this years Family Togetherness Week of Prayer, which 
is happening Sunday Sept 3 thru Sabbath Sept 9. This years theme is 
“Keys to Healthy Minds – Flourishing Families”. You can download the 
resources to make this week of prayer a success for your family at https://
family.adventist.org . We hope that families will want to join in this special 
week of prayer to help them grow closer in their relationship with God and 
with one another.

8.	 Temporary Housing Needed A former attendee of the Beaverton Church, 
Jason Henry, is looking for temporary housing for his family while they 
prepare for a move out of the country. They are a family of four with a small, 
well behaved dog, looking for a small house or couple rooms to rent for a 
couple months until their travel plans are finalized. If you know of a place 
available, contact Jason at 541-570-6002 or jason.henry74@yahoo.com.

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
9.	 Needed: Handyman  A church member is looking for a Christian handyman 

or independent contractor to help with maintenance for rental properties. If 
you know of someone who could help, please contact 503-929-8318.

10.	Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church 
become your new church home? Let us help you get your church 
membership transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@
beavertonsda.com to notify us that you would like to start the membership 
transfer process. Our clerk will reach out to get things started. 

11.	Sponsor a 2023 Floral Arrangement There are changes to the floral sign 
up process! Starting in 2023, you are able to sign up to sponsor flowers via 
the app or by contacting Sandra Duke. We will no longer have a sign up 
calendar posted. Arrangements can be sponsored for 1st and 3rd Sabbaths 
each month. Contact Sandra via email at sandraduke@gmail.com or via 
phone at 971-269-6940.

12.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are no 
longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the “hamburger” 
icon (upper left) and select Settings > Notifications and check that the 
desired notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General 
category should be enabled, others are optional. 

13.	Happy September Birthdays! A list of September birthdays is available 
at the Welcome Desk. If you notice a birthday missing, please email the 
church office at office@beavertonsda.com



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Request from Connie Rothenberger: “Please pray for my mother and my 

family. My mother’s health is failing.   (9/4)

	■ Jeff Holtzclaw has requested prayer for his sister, Joyce Seltzer, who 
unexpectedly lost her husband Sabbath morning. He requests prayer for 
comfort.  May God surround this family in their grief.  (9/3)

	■ Mary-Anne Morris just sent an urgent request for her brother, Aron, up in 
Canada. Last night he was admitted to the hospital and placed in ICU.  He is 
very ill and suspected to have sepsis, but the source is yet being determined. 
Mary-Anne is making an urgent trip to Canada to be with Aron and her family. 
Please pray for Aron and those providing his care, may they quickly find the 
cause for his illness begin appropriate treatment. Pray for Mary-Anne as she 
travels to be with them.  (9/3)

	■ Shirley Foster is having hip surgery on September 1. Let’s pray for a 
successful procedure and quick recovery. (9/1)

	■ Joanne Marks requests prayer for improvement on multiple serious medical 
issues for her friend, Margaret. “Body pain & headaches & blindness 
progressing & Drs. Say no treatment for cure. This is a lot to deal with. 
Thank you for sending prayers & good energy.  I am so grateful for the loving 
support of our church family.”  (8/31)

	■ Cole Calhoun, Terry and Sallie Settle’s grandson, had emergency surgery 
which was successful.  His pain is resolved, he was discharged later that 
evening and is doing well, although anxious to get back playing football.  
Please continue to pray for his full recovery .  (8/30)

	■ Update on John Evans, one of our senior members who has not been able to 
attend for a while.  John ‘s surgery on the fractured vertebrae went well.  His 
pain is subsided.  He did need to go home on some oxygen but is doing well 
overall.  Thank you for ongoing prayers for a quick recovery.  (8/30)

	■ Jackie sends praises for answered prayers.  Tunde’s father, in Hungary, has 
shown some improvement but remains in serious condition.  Her daughter 
arrived safely to Hungary.  She has another friend who has had a number of 
tragedies in her family, the death of one person, stage 4 cancer in another 
and now a bad stroke in another family member.  The good news is that the 
gentleman with the stroke has pulled through quite well.  Offering praise to 
God for His goodness and answering many prayers.  Jackie wishes to thank 
all who have been praying. (8/22)

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.



PRAISES & REQUESTS 

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 



SEPT 2023 AUG 2023 YTD(AUG)
Budgeted $28,336 $28,336 $214,688
Received $5,324 $22,203 $210,083
Needed/Surplus $23,012 $6,133 $4,605
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $28,336 needed each month 

to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: World Budget Local Church Budget
Offering Focus Next Week: Local Church Budget
Called to Grow: $1,240,870 donated.

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$32,738 $202,069

$
  198,703$

  376,297

Deacon On Duty: Gary Bozeman				          
Jane Bozeman 

Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Greg Wendt
Clara Kelly	
Milt Villegas

AdventistGiving.org (Beaverton Adventist Church)


